
Remote Learning at Macmillan Academy 
 
The expectation from September 2021, is that all students will be attending the academy.  
We do still have a plan in place for remote learning so that in the event of students needing 
to work from home, all students can continue with their learning.  We have drawn on the 



• Review – students having the opportunity to revisit previous learning 
 


